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Internal Board Policies 

 

Location of School Board Meetings 

 

The traditional meeting place for Board meetings will be the board room at the School District’s 

Superintendent’s office.  The President or Superintendent may designate a different meeting 

place for individual meetings with advance notice to the members.   

 

All meetings of the Board shall be held at the location designated in the notice of said meeting.  

If circumstances dictate meeting in a different location than designated in the notice, it shall be 

the responsibility of the Superintendent to take the appropriate steps to inform Board members 

and the public.   

 

Meetings of the Board may be held outside the School District boundaries when deemed 

necessary by the Board and approved by the Board at any preceding meeting.  Meetings of the 

Board may be held outside the state of Nebraska upon compliance with applicable laws. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Reference:  Neb. Rev. Stat. Sections 84-1411 and 84-1412 

 

 

Date of Adoption: November 15, 2021 


